Appendix F

Whistler Municipality
4325 Blackcomb Way,
Whistler, BC, V8E 0X5

24 January 2023

To The Municipality of Whistler,

|, Lauren Senft, am the owner of 4941 Horstman Lane, in Whistler BC at VON 1B4.

| have reviewed the updated plans provided by the owners (Cameron and Sarah) of the
neighbouring property at 4937 Horstman Lane, including the hot-tub covered area and side
stairs.

I am writing today to confirm that the current as-built structure on 4937 Horstman Lane is
satisfactory and that my family is okay with it remaining unchanged.

If you require any other information from me at this time, please let me know.

Sincerely,



From:

To:
Subject: Fwd: Fw: 4937 Horstman Lane - letter of support 1
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 8:56:20 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Cameron McNeill
Date: Wed, Feb 1, 2023 at 3:24 PM

Subject: Fw: 4937 Horstman Lane - letter of support 1
Tor Richard Diamond [

Hi Richard.

sorry for the delay. It took me 2 weeks to track down and then get this letter from 4933. | just
found out that they have listed their place for sale and therefor were concerned about the
mess / disruption a new roof installation may cause this spring. They were slow to respond
but have provided email of support below.

| will also forward the letter from the other neighbour also.

Cameron

Cameron McNeill
Executive Director

MLA Canada

DISCLAIMER

The information in this E-Mail message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and access to this message by anyone else is
unauthorized. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately and delete the message from your system. If you are not the intended recipient,
any disclosure, copying, distribution or any other use is prohibited and may be unlawful.



rror:

Sent: January 30, 2023 7:45 PM

Tos Cameron v I =r Sicoo I

Subject: FW: 4937 Horstman Lane

Dear Cameron,

We are the owners of 4773 Horstman Lane

e We have reviewed the updated plans provided by the owner of the
neighbouring property at 4937 Horstman Lane including the hot-tub
covered area and side stairs.

e And we are writing to confirm that the current as-built structure on 4937
Horstman Lane is satisfactory and we do not oppose it remaining
unchanged

o We supportive subject to the owners of 4937 putting in place a
foreman who will supervise the construction : Work schedule ,
storage of materials and cleanup to avoid any wild life to come
around for any garbage left behind

David

Richard Diamond
R. Diamond Building Design

Whistler BC VON 1B0





